
This Week “at Grace” 
TODAY, SUNDAY, July 2, 2023 
 Morning Worship ........................................................ 10:45 A.M. 
MONDAY 
TUESDAY 
 4th Of July- Office Closed 
WEDNESDAY 
THURSDAY 
FRIDAY 
 Fasting Friday 
SATURDAY 
The office will be open this week: 
From Wednesday to Friday from 8:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. 

Upcoming Meetings 
Elder/Deacon………..……Monday, July 24 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
“Route 66” and Elementary 

Sunday School are suspended 
for the summer. Both will 
resume September 10th. 

 
KIDS QUEST TODAY! 

Children Ages 4 to 5th grade may be dismissed for 
Kids Quest after Pastoral Prayer  

No Nursery Available 
 

Happy 4th of July! 
 

The office will be closed 
on Tuesday, July 4th for 

the holiday. 

 

“A WAKE UP CALL 
FOR SUCH A TIME 

AS THIS” 
Esther 4:1-17 

July 2, 2023 
Grace Missionary Church  

1415 27th Street  •  Zion IL 60099 
Doug Carlson, Senior Pastor 

Ed & Linda Steinke, Worship Directors 
847-746-1238  •  gmczion@sbcglobal.net 

www.gmczion.org 

http://www.gmczion.org/


GMC Prayer Sheet for the week of 
Sunday, July 2, 2023 

This Week’s On-going Needs 
 

  Paul Helm   Darlene Werner 
  Enrique Lara  Lerita McCulloch  
  Larry Whatley  Victoria Gómez 
  Luz Maria Martinez Kathy Harju   
  John Lindstrom  Toni Harrington 
  Jim Watson   Karen Martin 
  Tom McClure  Carissa Brown   
  Pat Laird   Renata Williams 

 
Jerry Marble, Pastor’s friend from Michigan, is 

recuperating from open-heart surgery. 
 

Please keep Tom McClure in your prayers as he recovers 
from colon cancer surgery. 

 
Please keep Barbara Kubinski’s best friend, Toni Fallucca 
in your prayers as she recovers after open-heart surgery. 

 
Nursing Homes/Assisted Living/At Home 

Delora English, Marilyn Muro, Violeta Mendez, John & 
Yolanda Balitchik, Betty Dickinson, Wendy Meyer 

 
Week 1 Missionaries 

 

Dennis LaBelle, Youth for Christ 
 

Use this sheet as a tool for weekly prayer 
and fasting. 

 
 
 
 

Notes and Announcements 
July 2, 2023 

 
VBS Luncheon for Workers Today! 

All VBS workers are invited to attend a 
luncheon/meeting after the morning 

service in the Fellowship Hall.  
 

 
A BENEVOLENT OFFERING 

will be received today. Place your gift in the 
offering box at any time during the service. It 
is used to help struggling church and 
community members. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Summer Picnic will be Sunday July 23rd. at 12:30 
P.M..  There is a sign-up sheet on the back table for 

attendance, and to bring a side dish or dessert.  
Everyone who is planning to come, please sign up 

on the sheet. Thank You! 
 

Church Directory 
 

Jose Alberto Caceres has moved and 
his new address is: 

3130 W. Monroe St. Apt. #312 
Waukegan, IL 60085 

Please update your church directory. 
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